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TO:	ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES








SUBJECT:	Single Family Loan Production: Delayed Effective Date


for Use of the new Comprehensive Valuation Package,


Forms HUD-92564-HS and HUD-92564-VC








In Mortgagee Letter 99-18, HUD/FHA announced the roll-out of the Secretary's Homebuyer Protection Plan for FHA insured mortgages.  Part of that plan included a creation of a new Form HUD-92564-HS, the Homebuyer Summary, and changes to HUD-92564-VC, the Valuation Conditions-Notice to the Lender (VC Sheet).  Use of the revised forms were scheduled to become mandatory for all cases that obtained new FHA case numbers ordered on or after August 1, 1999.  Mandatory use of the Homebuyer Summary and VC Sheet is now rescheduled until September 10, 1999.  During the interim, either the existing VC sheet or the revised forms may be used.  The mandatory date is delayed to provide mortgagees and appraisers with sufficient time to become more familiar with the changed format and instructions.





Please note that Mortgagee Letter 99-18 also set August 1, 1999, as the effective date for use of Form HUD-92564-CN, For Your Protection: Get a Home Inspection.  Use of Form HUD-92564-CN remains mandatory on August 1, 1999.





If you have questions about this Mortgagee Letter, please contact your local Home Ownership Center in Atlanta (1-888-696-4687), Denver (1-800-543-9378), Philadelphia (1-800-440-8647) or Santa Ana (1-888-827-5605).








							Sincerely,











							William C. Apgar


							Assistant Secretary for Housing-


							  Federal Housing Commissioner








